
 
 

 
 
 

 
Novel Coronavirus – COVID-19 Update: 11 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
This update is to further clarify the position of Kennedy Baptist College for the commencement of 
Term 2. 
 

1. The College will open for students on Wednesday 29 April as communicated in our last 
update on 8 April. 

2. We support the Minister for Education’s view that the classroom is still the best place for 
all students to learn but acknowledge that parents/carers can still choose to keep their 
child/ren at home. 

3. Year 11 and 12 students are strongly encouraged to attend school and normal classes. 
4. The off-campus learning presented at the end of Term 1 continues to be refined. The 

lessons will be a combination of live Microsoft Teams meetings and some video lessons. 
 
To ensure the health and safety of all members of the College community we will ensure the 
following: 
 

1. All students will be encouraged to maintain the 1.5m social distancing protocols as 
outlined by the Health Department. 

2. Increased environmental cleaning will be conducted throughout the day including high 
touch surfaces and toilet blocks. Additional hygiene measures including hand sanitizer will 
be available in all classrooms.  

3. Currently no assemblies or excursions are planned for the near future. 
4. Parents and visitors are encouraged to remain in their vehicles when dropping off or 

picking up their child/ren. We would encourage you to call the College first if you need to 
visit the Uniform Shop. 

5. To assist us with the planning for Term 2 please click on this link to let us know if you will 
be sending your child/ren to school. We would appreciate you doing this by 4pm 
Wednesday 22 April.  

 
We thank you for your continued support during this difficult time. 

 
Mr Mark Ashby 
Principal 
mashby@kennedy.wa.edu.au  
 
21 April 2020 

https://kennedy.wa.edu.au/kennedy-community/parent-information/parent-survey-covid19-backtoschoolsurvey/
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